
Our Trex Recycling Program has begun!

Hello Cambridge Park Families,

The goal: Collect 1,000 pounds of acceptable plastic between October 2nd, 2024 and October 2nd,
2025 and Cambridge Park receives a plastic bench made out of this plastic material!

Let’s make it happen this year!

How it works:
See the fliers below for acceptable and unacceptable plastic items.
Collect and send in acceptable plastic to your child’s teacher. This is also a great way to help
your child sort, and to get them excited about helping the Earth and our school!
At the end of 1 year. If we weigh and submit at least $1000 pounds of plastic, a brand new
bench will be ours!

Thank you for all of your support!

Happy collecting,
Mrs. Wood
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